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Newsletter Friday 8th September 2023 

Next week’s lunch menu is ‘Week 2’ 

Focus Allstar Value – Be Determined 
This week, Monday assembly was all 
about being determined and how it’s easy 
to give up when we face challenges.  
However, if we all want to learn and be 
successful then we need to keep trying 
and show determination!  The children 
recognised that scientists, inventors, 
musicians, sportsmen and sportswomen 
have to put in extraordinary effort and be 
detemined to succeed..  It was great to 
see how two children have been 
nominated for being determined this week. 
 
Celebrations! 
 
 
 

 
We held our first Allstars Assembly on 
Thursday 7th September. 

 
Congratulations to the first nominees of 
the year! 
 
Be proud - George 
Be determined – Jacob and Alex 
Be kind and caring - Kiah 
Be independent - Thomas 
 
Messages for Teachers at Drop Off 
Welcoming the children to school in the 
morning is a very busy time for the staff.  If 
you have an urgent message for your 
child’s teacher, please call into the school 
office and Mrs Pullen will pass it on.  If you 
need to discuss something that is likely to 
take some time, please let Mrs Pullen 
know and we can arrange a mutually 
convenient time for a meeting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our School Rules 
At the beginning of the year, it is always 
helpful to have a reminder of the school rules, 
which all children are expected to follow. 
 
1. Be ready 

• To learn 

• To listen 

• To share 

• To make a difference 
 
2. Be respectful 

• In the way you use your voice 

• By listening 

• By using good manners 

• In the way you treat others 

• In the way you treat your environment 
 
3. Be safe 

• How you move around the school 

• Your behaviour 

• Using all equipment safely 
 
Outdoor equipment 
There have been pre-school children playing 
on the equipment with no adult in close 
proximity supervising them.  No children 
should be on the play equipment before or 
after school.  Children at our school know 
this, as do children who attend the Junior 
School.  Staff are not responsible for the 
children at these times. 
 
Anti-Bullying update 
We are working towards the Anti-Bullying 
Quality Mark.  We have an updated Anti-
Bullying Policy, which a group of parents 
kindly contributed to.  This will be published 
shortly, once it has been ratified by the 
Governing Body. 
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Dates for your diary 
Wednesday 20th September – Phonics 
Workshop for Reception parents/carers 
 
Friday 22nd September – Jeans for Genes 
 
Tuesday 26th September – School 
photographs (individuals/siblings) 
 
Wednesday 27th & Thursday 28th 
September – Parents’ Evenings 
 
Friday 30th September – Macmillan Coffee 
Morning (jointly with the Juniors) 
 
Wednesday 4th October 9.15am – Y2 & Y3 
Harvest Assembly at the Infants 
 
Thursday 5th October 9.15 am – Y2 & Y3 
Harvest Assembly at the Juniors 
 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend and enjoy the 
remainder of the September heatwave! 


